
10/08/15 Taking Cognizance of a news published in 

Bartaman/Ei Samai dated 10/08/15, that a patient had 

committed suicide at R. G. Kar Medical College & Hospital, the 

Commission has called for a report from ACS (Health) and 

D.C. (ESD) in four weeks’ time. 

 

 
Sd/- 

Shampa Dutt (Paul) 
Registrar 

WBHRC 

 


